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Terrance Manion 
Georgia State University College of 

Law Library 
P.O. Box 4008 
Atlanta, GA 30302-4008 

Dear Terrance, 

May 1, 2001 

On behalf of the members of the Southeastern and Southwestern chapters of the American 
Association of Law Libraries, I thank you for contributing to the success of our 2001 joint 
Annual Meeting in Atlanta. 

It seemed that I saw you helping out every time I turned around! You were scouting for deans at 
the opening reception in order to give them their name badges. Thank you for your work to create 
all the name badges. 

The reliance of program presenters on Powerpoint meant that your efforts to ensure that the LCD 
projectors and computers worked properly was vital to their success. You can be sure that there 
would have been loud complaints if there had been problems. Because there were no glitches, 
there are no loud accolades for your work. As with all organizations that rely on volunteers, your 
individual effort resulted in a successful conference for all SEAALL members. 

I greatly appreciate all your efforts to ensure that the conference went well. You did a wonderful 
job! 

Many, many thanks for your hard work. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President 2000 - 2001 
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